## **New Delaval Primary School Summer Fayre Newsletter**

www.newdelavalprimary.sch.uk





## Dear Parents/Carers

A massive thank you to all parents and carers for your donations, help and support for our Summer Fayre. It was a fantastic afternoon and the children had a great time. It was amazing to see so many people here supporting school and having fun.



Well Done to Year 6 for their entrepreneurial skills.

The next generation of Alan Sugars.
The events they planned and
organised were great!



To Jill and John from Newsham Fruit Store

for their generous donation of fresh fruit for the Year 5 smoothie bar.



Visit our website: www.newdelavalprimary.sch.uk



A huge thank you to our Community Champion Pat and the staff at the **New** Delaval CO-OP. They raised £100 in store on behalf of our school fayre. The continued support from our local Co-op has been THANK YOM amazing. Thank you Pat!



To

Peter and Mary for the time, effort and money that went into the stocks!

Mr Struthers was delighted with the comfortable craftsmanship that made getting soaked a pleasurable experience!



To Julie Broadhead and the **New Delaval Residents Association** for letting us use their tables.

Thank You!

New Delaval Summer **Fayre 2018** Grand Total Raised £1450.69

Visit our website: www.newdelavalprimary.sch.uk